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This is the official call to the 2021-2022 American Legion Department of Oklahoma Mid-Winter Conference.  

 
January 21-22, 2022 

Grand Casino, Hotel & Resort 
777 Grand Casino Boulevard 

Shawnee, OK 
405/964-7777 

 
Registration will open on Friday and Saturday, January 21 & 22, 2022 at 8:00 am.  There will be a joint 
meeting with The American Legion at 9:00 am on Saturday, January 22, 2022.    
 
Pre-registration forms for both the Conference and Social are included with this call.  Please complete and 
return the forms and your payment back to Department no later than January 14, 2022 so that we will have 
an accurate count of attendees.  The cost for registration is $10.00 per person. 
 
The Friday Night Appreciation Banquet will held from 6:30 pm to 10:30 pm.  It should be a fun night for all 
who attend.  The cost is $25.00 per person – payment should be made directly to The American Legion, 
Department of Oklahoma.  Their address is PO Box 53037, Oklahoma City, OK, 73152. 
 
It is highly recommended that you reserve your hotel room early to take advantage of the special rate that 
has been negotiated.  When reserving your room please specify that you are attending in conjunction with 
The American Legion. 
 
Training sessions will be held on Friday.  The training is being designed to provide technology self help 
information to our members in order to successfully work our mission.   
 
Please load up the car and plan to attend this Mid-Winter Conference.  It is important for our members to 
keep in touch throughout the year. 
 

THERE WILL BE NO DEC MEETING AT THIS CONFERENCE. 
 

 
They Served – So We Serve 

 
Tracey Smith, President 2021-2022 

 


